
 
 

 
    

 
 

NOTICE OF ELECTION CANCELLATION 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that because the number of candidates for the position(s) in the 
Flathead/Glacier High School District and in the Bigfork/Columbia Falls/Whitefish High 
School District on the Flathead Valley Community College Board of Trustees, District No. 7 is 
equal to the number of position(s) to be elected, and no “intent to be a write-in candidate(s)” was 
received by the date required in Section 13-10-211, MCA there is no other reason for the 
election.  The Board of Trustees of the Flathead Valley Community College, at a meeting held 
on April 4, 2024, cancelled the regular School Trustees Election in the Flathead/Glacier High 
School District and in the Bigfork/Columbia Falls/Whitefish High School District that was 
to be held on May 7, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________4/4/24_________ 
Kelly Stimpson   Date 
Chair, FVCC Board of Trustees 
 
  
____________________________ __4/4/24__________ 
Suzanne DeCamp   Date 
Clerk of the District 
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